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This past year from our anniversary date of June 4, 2022 – 5/8/2023:

End of June through now  posts, signs and markers have been maintained on all 6 claims.

New maps and information have been presented to The Pike National Forest  Ranger District and to the 

Colorado DRMS for our Plan of Operations for our new mining project on our Three and Four Point 

Claims.

Suzie Blue, Silver Microcline, Hilltop, Sugar Loaf and Three and Four Point. (See attached maps).

The original bonds with the Colorado DRMS and the USDA Forest Service has been left in place.

The new bonds are being assessed at this time (5 acre 110(1) Hard rock mining Permit), for mining Three

and Four Point, upon approval of our Plans of Operation with DRMS and the Forest Service. (We have 

been told that it should be approved within the next couple of weeks).  We are hoping to begin mining 

operations on Three and Four Point by June 1st 2023. The new Colorado State Permit number is: 

M2023002.

Thank you! Sincerely, George L. Quist
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